
 

 

 

 

April 28, 2022 
 

ASHEVILLE-BUNCOMBE AIR QUALITY AGENCY 
 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED REGULAR MEETING 
 

The next regular meeting of the Asheville-Buncombe Air Quality Agency (AB Air Quality) Board 

has been rescheduled from May 10th to May 24th at 4:00 p.m. at the meeting room at the 

Buncombe County Permit Office at 30 Valley Street, Asheville, NC.  

 

Updated Meeting Details: 

 

Asheville-Buncombe Air Quality Agency Board Meeting 

May 24th, 2022 4:00 p.m. 

30 Valley Street, Asheville NC 28801 

 

For additional information about the meeting, please contact the Agency at (828) 250-6777 or 

airquality@buncombecounty.org. 

 

 


